
Dear editor, 

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers’ comments concerning our 

manuscript entitled “Characteristics of prostatic stromal sarcoma with rhabdoid 

features: Case report and literature review.’’ Manuscript NO: 52868. Those comments 

are all valuable and very helpful for revising and improving our paper, as well as the 

important guiding significance to our researches. We have studied comments 

carefully and have made correction which we hope meet with approval. Revised 

portion are marked in red in the paper. The main corrections in the paper and the 

responds to the reviewer’s comments are as flowing: 

1. All antibodies were ready-to-use type purchased from Beijing zhongshan 

biotechnology. 

2. We have chosen another figure as Figure2C to better display poor 
differentiation of embryonoid rhabdomyoblasts with abundant 
eosinophilic cytoplasm. 

3. Figure2D legend had been changed to a more accurate description. 

4. We have made format and language correction based on the reviewer’s opinion.    

We appreciate for Editors/Reviewers’ warm work earnestly, and hope that the 

correction will meet with approval. Once again, thank you very much for your 

comments and suggestions. 

 

                                                                                                          Huang Jun 

 


